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I am very excited to announce we are starting an Alateen mtg on 

August 16 in about a week . We have three members who are 

Trained AMIAS.  
We have formed a Thought force using KBDM to decide  “If our District  
could support a Literature Distribution Center” and are gathering  
all the information we can.  
We held a Craft Workshop in July and created some fun crafts to donate to  
the Area Convention Boutique in September. 
At our District meeting in late August we will discuss having a workshop/ 
Gratitude Luncheon. The Workshop will focus on Sponsorship with a panel 
of three speakers or having three speakers one from each of the Al-Anon  
and AA programs. 
Our Public Outreach chair is working on a several projects: Reaching out to 
the Spanish speaking Community as we prepare to have the Area Spanish  
Coordinator come to Tallahassee in 2019 and working on a project for  
September “Recovery month” too. 
Our IT member has been a tremendous help by updating our website. 
We decided as a District to read through the Al-Anon/Alateen Manuel. 
We have nine GR’s still have a couple of chairs to fill. 
 I’m really excited to see everybody!! 
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